
 

City of Mississauga  

Memorandum 
 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

From: Angie Melo, Legislative Coordinator 

Date: October 20, 2021 

Subject: Resignation from Road Safety Committee – Councillor Karen Ras (Ward 2) 

 
Please be advised that Councillor Ras advised the Clerk's Office of her resignation from the 
Road Safety Committee effective immediately, due to a schedule conflict.  
 
The current membership includes Councillor Saito and Councillor Dasko, which satisfies the 
requirements of the Committee's Terms of Reference.  
 
Angie Melo 
Legislative Coordinator 
(905) 615-3200 ext. 5423 
angie.melo@mississauga.ca  
 

 
15.1.2.

mailto:angie.melo@mississauga.ca



